August 22, 1945

Mr. Gene Anderson
252 North Eighth

Dear Gene:s

1 was mighty happy to have your telephone call
night before lasts I am planning to get out to see you at
the earliest possible moment, but there are some matters

here regarding the building of some gymmastic equipm nt for
the Navy that I am responsible fors As director of physical
education it is up to us to provide facilities for physical
training for the V12 boys. There are some things that are
requiring my immediate attention so that I must be lere for
a fow dayss As soon as I get this cleared up I will immedie

ately get in touch with you by phone and I will run out nnd
860G YOUe .L

I mnt to keep you advised regarding these matters.
With all good wishes, 1 am _
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Forrest C, Allon
Director, Physical Edwation
Varsity Basketball Coach




